
Response From Ms Sue Johnson 
 
I think companies should be obliged to offer a choice of number to call where an 08 number 
exists. e.g. Sky. Charges for 08 should also be clearly published. 
  
with more phone companies offering inclusive call packages 0845 and 0870 numbers 
represent an extra cost to the consumer. 
  
  
Sue 
  


